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Wednesday, August 31, 2011

DEDMON, JUDY
MILLTOWN-WASHBURN WATER USERS
2911 EAST HWY 10

GREENWOOD, AR 72936

RE: BOIL WATER NOTICE LIFT
MILLTOWN-WASHBURN WATER USERS - PWS ID # 773
SEBASTIAN COUNTY

Dear Manager:

The Department of Health has released the “Boil Water” Notice issued on 8/1/2011
3:54:39 PM by Caroline Johnson for the Entire System. This order was issued as a
precautionary measure because of the possibility that contaminated water may have
entered the distribution system due to the failure to maintain an adequate disinfection
level.

Bacteriological samples taken on Monday, August 29, 2011 and Tuesday, August 30,
2011 were found to be free of bacterial contamination and a satisfactory disinfectant level
has been established throughout the distribution system. The water is therefore
considered “Safe” for human consumption and the “Boil Water” notice is hereby lifted.

Sincerely,

Caroline Johnson
Environmental Specialist
Engineering Section




